Inc.

October 25, 1988
To Whom It May Concern:

Phillip Darlington has been employed on THE ABYSS as a crew assistant
since early July. During this time, he has made himself available every
day and has, through his hard work, become a valued member of the crew.

Phillip is an honest, trustworthy member of our team whose diligence and
positive attitude has been greatly appreciated.

I thus wholeheartedly recommend Phillip as a crew assistant on other

productions and know that his hard work and perseverance will speak for
itself.

Sincerely,

James F. Cameron

DIRECTOR
“THE ABYSS"
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P.O. Box 130, Gaffney, SC 29340
Tel: (803)487-7977 Fax: (803)487-7689
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